

Moat Farm Infant and Nursery School

and Lavender Farm Nursery

Headteacher: Mrs Deborah Walker Lavender Farm Nursery Manager: Mrs Sian Stevens

www.moatfarm-inf.sandwell.sch.uk



Brookfields Road Oldbury West Midlands B68 9QR Tel: 0121 552 1885 Wednesday, 17 January 2024

Dear Fox & Robin Parents.

Yours sincerely

We would like to invite you to our Maths workshop on Tuesday 23rd January. This workshop will take place in the classroom at 9am-10am. You will be able to watch a 'Mastering Number' carpet session and then work with your child on a range of practical maths activities in the classroom.

This workshop will be an opportunity for you to find out about how your child is taught maths at school and the different activities they need to do to develop their understanding of maths.

Miss B. Macdonald

Please return your slip to your class teacher by Wednesday 17th January.

I will be able to attend the workshop.

I will not be able to attend the workshop.

Child's Name______

COLLABORATION RESPECT CREATIVITY PERSEVERANCE CARING REFLECTIVENESS









